
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

 
We love Physical Therapist Lea. Lea is kind and caring. She makes sure Rose is 

happy and safe during our time together. Lea is a ray of sunshine!  
    

* * * * * * 
Our daughter now likes to mix three different kinds of food together. Michelle, 

Occupational Therapist, really helped us with our daughter and we appreciate her 
so much.   

    
* * * * * * 

 
Our family is benefitting immensely from the services being provided by this 

wonderful program. We needed at home and in person feeding therapy for our son 
and JanDee’s weekly sessions have provided essential assessment, evaluation, and 

intervention. Together we are making steady progress and learning how to meet 
our son’s special needs. Thank you so much Occupational Therapist JanDee.  

 
* * * * * * 

 
Speech and Language Pathologist, Jocelyn, is absolutely wonderful with Colin. 
She has trained us well in how to help our son develop his speech. She is also 

always so sweet and attentive with him. Jocelyn brings our house so much joy; we 
appreciate how much effort she puts into each session. Her thoughtful activity 

preparation is incredibly appreciated.  
 

* * * * * * 
 

Physical Therapist, Mariel is very caring and patient. She explains things 
thoroughly and demonstrates exercised to do at home. Mariel is very 
knowledgeable and creative. We are very pleased with her services.  

* * * * * * 
 

Wyomi, Pediatric Vision Screener, is a pleasure to work with; she is 
knowledgeable, patient, and friendly. We are happy with the services provided by 
Wyomi. She is professional and flexible. We look forward to having her back next 

school year.   
 

* * * * * * 


